
Subject: STPL Funded Project (previously swapped project)
From: Carlos Rios
Date: 01/19/2016 11:05 AM
To: Gina Mancha
CC: Joseph Keung <joseph.keung@lacity.org>, Daniel Halden <Daniel.Halden@lacity.org>, Media District
<lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Hi Gina,

We are managing an STPL funded project that had originally been funded through an MTA Call, and the funds were
subsequently swapped with STPL funds (I don't know the history other than that).  The project is the Hollywood Media District
Wayfinding Project, with an FTP project description of "installation of wayfinding signage (SWAP STPL for TEA)".  See
attached FTIP.  At any rate, we have had numerous issues moving this project forward for various reasons, and are inquiring
about the possibility of amending the scope of work.  Is it possible to change the FTIP-defined scope of work and what would
be the steps to do so?

Thanks Gina

Carlos

-- 

Carlos Rios
Complete Streets Division | Senior Transportation Engineer
Los Angeles Department of Transportation 
Tel.:  213-972-4963

Attachments-7/FTIP summary.pdf


